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People with time for Children 
 

Head teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick 

1st November 2016 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Additional Photographs 
 
We have arranged for Colorfoto to return to school on Tuesday 8th November at 8.00 a.m. to take additional 
wider family group photos that we were unable to accommodate today due to time constraints on the hall.  
 
These can include Littledean School children, Little Acorns Nursery children and pre-school children/babies. 
Unfortunately we cannot accommodate children currently attending other schools.  
 
If you would like your child photographed in a wider family group please indicate on the slip below and return to 
school by Friday 4th November. We will advise you of a time slot nearer the day. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Additional Photographs – Tuesday 8th November 2016 from 8.00 a.m. 
 
Parents Name: ……………………………………………………………. 
 
I would like my child(ren)……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
photographed with: 
 

Childs Name       Class or Age 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I have obtained permission from their parents. 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………… Dated ………………………………………………… 
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